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 GREEN CROSS(R)

MECOPROP

COMMERCIAL

LIQUID HERBICIDE

Net Contents:  10 Liters

For control of chickweed and other broadleafs
in golf greens and lawns.

GUARANTEE:
Mecoprop (d-isomer equivalent)................150 g/L 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.: 09191
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

The Solaris Group
600 - 25 Watline Avenue,

Mississauga, Ontario
L4Z 2Z1

MECOPROP LIQUID HERBICIDE:  For control of chickweed and other
broadleafs in golf greens and lawns.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Mecoprop herbicide will not injure fine seedling
grasses, including bent grasses or established turf grasses when used
as directed.  Controls chickweed, plantain, black medick and clover
in turf grasses.

SEEDLING GRASSES (NEW GREENS): Use 55 mL in 10 litres of water per
100 square meters (5.5 L in at least 220 L water per hectare) for
control of chickweeds, black medick, clover and plantains.

ESTABLISHED TURF (GREENS AND LAWNS): Apply 85 mL per 100 square



meters in 10 litres of water (8.5 L in at least 220 L per hectare). 
Keep off area until dry.

NOTE:  Do not apply to bent grasses in the heat of summer.  If
dandelions are a problem add 2,4-D at the usual rate except on bent
grasses where the rate of 2,4-D should not exceed 275 grams acid
equivalent per hectare.

FERTILIZER TANK MIX:  Mecoprop is compatible with liquid fertilizers
such as Green Cross Lawn Green Liquid® 15-5-5.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately wash skin with plenty of
soap and water. If in eyes splash repeatedly with clean water for at
least 15 minutes, followed by a saline douche.  Get medical
attention.  If swallowed, induce vomiting until vomit fluid is clear. 
Take patient to hospital taking labelled container with you or
contact a poison control centre.

WARNING: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not allow others such as
children and pets on treatment area during application or to re-enter
treated areas until spray has dried.  Keep in original container
during storage.  Do not allow spray, spray mist, visible or invisible
vapours, or air containing mist or vapours to contact plants other
than those being sprayed.

If Mecoprop susceptible plants are growing within a distance of 400
metres from the area being sprayed, spray only when there is a light
breeze away from the susceptible plants.  Spray drifting can be
reduced by using high volume sprays under low pressure, coarse sprays
and drop nozzles. Susceptible crops include grapes, tomatoes,
tobacco, sugar beets, sunflowers, beans, turnips, cauliflower and
cabbage as well as many other field, vegetable, ornamental and fruit
crops.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes, ponds, irrigation water,
water used for livestock or domestic purposes.  Do not store open
container near seeds, feeds, fertilizers or pesticides including
insecticides, fungicides and weed killers other than those containing
Mecoprop, 2,4-D or brushkiller.  Sprayers which have contained
Mecoprop should not be used to apply other pesticides to Mecoprop
susceptible crops.

CAUTION:  Do not graze the treated crops or cut for hay; there is not
sufficient data available to support such use.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:

Follow the following steps for disposable containers:



1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings to
the spray mixture in the tank.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product,
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

BULK CONTAINERS:  Bulk containers are refillable.  If the container
is to be refilled, do not rinse with any material or introduce any
pesticide other than Mecoprop.  Reseal and return to an authorized
Green Cross bulk site. Container must be returned to your distributor
with the seal unbroken.  A charge will be levied for a broken seal to
cover decontamination costs. Before filling inspect thoroughly for
damage such as cracks, punctures, bulges, dents, abrasions and
damaged or worn threads on closure devices. Check for leaks after
filling and before transportation.  Do not refill or transport
damaged or leaking containers.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.  If the container
is not being refilled, refer to the label section "DECONTAMINATION
AND DISPOSAL".

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence under
the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk
to persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark of Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada Inc.
Licensee

951220



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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